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26 August 2024

The Principal
FDBWA School

70 Wing Hong Street
Cheung Sha Wan

Kowloon

Dear Principal,

Qutstanding Academic Achievements of Your Graduates

On behalf of Buddhist Tai Hung College, I am delighted to share with you that three graduates Cheung
Wing Lun, Fan Tianlun and Zhang Kit Ying from your school have been successfully admitted to
BEng in Financial Technology at Chinese University of Hong Kong, Anthropology at Chinese
University of Hong Kong, and Chinese Language and Literature at Chinese University of Hong Kong
respectively in the academic year 2024 to 2025.

This obviously shows that your graduates are among the best in Hong Kong. I would like to express my
appreciation to you and your school for nurturing and cultivating such excellent students and am
confident that your students will make the best of their university education in the years to come. We also
look forward to admitting more outstanding students from your school in the future. Please contact Mr
Lam at 2386 2988 for details.

Yours faithfully,

Chiu Hong Ming
Principal
Buddhist Tai Hung College



